
 
 

 
Juneau Arts & Humanities Council 
350 Whittier Street 
Juneau, Alaska 99801 
 
 
 Re: Letter of Support for the New JACC 
 
 
Dear Juneau Arts & Humanities Council, 
 
 
 It is the pleasure of Juneau Douglas Little Theatre—soon to be Juneau Ghost Light 
Theatre—to support the building of the New JACC. We believe that this building, with its 
central location in Downtown Juneau will provide ample opportunities to local theatre 
organizations, including our own, to rehearse, meet, and perform to the benefit of the 
people of Juneau. The arts are so important to our emotional needs both as an audience and 
as performers or artists.   
 
 Without art, it would be difficult to experience the world through another perspective 
to challenge your own paradigm and see things in a new light. We would become stagnated 
in our own isolated views, distant from one another, and colder as a community.  
 
 Juneau is one of the most artistic communities in the county for its creative diversity 
and for its size. We are dense with talent and ripe with new ideas, and this complex will be 
a blank canvas for many amazing projects for years to come. We think that our organization 
and the New JACC will be mutually beneficial in that this space will allow our organization 
to produce more high-quality productions, and our patronage will help support the 
complex. We hope that you accept our letter of support for the New JACC. 
 
Sincerely, 
The Board of JDLT 


